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Minutes of Meeting -

Perth Observatory Volunteer Group Inc.
Minutes of Meeting ~ 16th October 2006

Present: D. Alderson, J. Biggs, K. Ford, D. Frew, M. Freeman, B.

Harris, G. Lowe, . Milner, . Morris, L. Robinson, E. Walker, A,
Williams

Apologies: J. Alcroft, I, Baran, T. Beardsmore, F. Bilki, R.
Boelen, G. Coletti,. D. Emrich, M. Haslam, L. Martin, V.
Semmler.

Meeting cominenced at 7.15pm
Confirmation of Minutes. Moved J. Morris, seconded B.
Harris.

Business Arising from the minutes.

o Advertising for the new intake of volunteers has started
with an article in the Echo newspaper Some applications are
on file already and other media outlets will be used in the
coming weeks.

o ‘The 10th Anniversary of the volunteer group will also be
promoted in various media in the coming months.

o To get a refund for the fee for the Working With Children
Check card members will have to present the receipt 1o J.
Biggs. Presentation of the card is not required as that infor-
mation is sent direct to J. Biggs as well.

o The Celestron SkyScout will not be available in Australia
unti! the end of the month at the earliest. Price is expected to
be $699 plus shipping.

0 The new gate across Walnut Road should be finished by
the end of next week (27th Oct) after there were no objections
from the local residents.

16th October 2006

Treasurers Report.

0 B. Harris stated that there had been 2 cents interest accred-
ited to the account again and the current balance was
$940.69.

General Business:

o The Notice of Special Resolution for the next meeting was
announced which is to change the Objectives of the
Association to make the POVG constitution suitable to becone
a Deductible Gift Recipient. This has 1o be done to mest the
current requirements for the lodgement of the change to the
constitution as dictated by the Dept of Consumer and
Employment Protection,

o Two grants will be applied for, one from the Lotteries
Commission to aid in the making of a Conservation Plan for
the Observatory and the other is a grant of up to $50,000 from
the Outer Metropolitan Community Fund.

o Dr Franco Pirajno from the Geological Survey of WA will
present a talk on meteorites at the February 2007 meeting,

There being no forther General Business the meeting closed at
8.25pm

Next Meeting: Monday November 20th 2006
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